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Kate J. Counseling, LLC 

COVID-19 Policy 

In response to the current COVID-19 outbreak below are the safeguards my 

practice will continue to put in place. 

1)  The use of telehealth appointments for people in high risk categories. 

2)  The use of telehealth services for people who to prefer. 

3)  Social distancing in office sessions will continue. 

4)  Hand-washing and regular hand sanitization will continue. 

5)  High touch surfaces will continue to be regularly cleaned and disinfected.  

6)  Provider temperature taken daily – no services if temp. is elevated.  

7)  No known contact with sickness – clients and provider 

8)  Please – if you are sick or been exposed to someone who is sick– use the 

HIPPA compliant telehealth platform or reschedule your appointment. 

Let’s all do are part in keep our loved ones and community safe and healthy! 

Thank-you… 

 


